
Vol. 5, Issue 8May 2014

PTA Recognition Luncheon Honorees
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Return Books!
Home Reading Library’s last day was 
Friday, May 2nd. All books need to 
be returned to the classroom crate 
or teacher beginning Monday, May 
5th. A big thank you to all the Home 
Reading volunteers who helped 
change books all year--there would be 
no home reading library without you! 

NORTH POINT PTA NEWSLETTER

The Lehi Council PTA Sponsors a 
Recognition Luncheon every year to honor 
outstanding people in our Lehi Schools.  
Each year the schools in the Lehi Council 
(All schools that feed into Lehi High 
School) select an outstanding teacher, staff 
member, volunteer & student to honor.  
The North Point Honorees this year were:
Teacher:  Mr. Steve Salmon (6th Grade)
Staff Member:  Mrs. Amy Hansen (Head 
Secretary)

Volunteer:  Mrs. Christine Krebs (School 
Musicals)
Student:  Abilgail Shumway (5th Grade- 
Flynn/Beddes class)

Congratulate these individuals when 
you see them for being worthy of this 
recognition.  We have a wonderful School 
with many great individuals worthy of this 
recognition.  Thank you all for making 
North Point GREAT!
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PTA Board 2013-14 
President.........................Laurie Wilcox
President-Elect....... Rachael Anderson
Principal VP..........................Mr. Roper
Teacher VP......................... Mr. Salmon
Legislative VPs..........Charlyn Webster
and....................Tina Gonderman-Lind
Treasurer.............................Sarah Gunn
Treasurer-Elect................... Dusti Hugh
Secretary........................ Beth Messmer
Fundraising.......................Jeni Droubay
Comm. Involvement:.....Natalie Ward
Education:...........................Kristie Hall
Education:............... Nancy Macedone
Family Life:...................Annie Roberts
Health.................................... Leisl Allen
Safety & Welfare........Margaret Moors
Indiv. Development.Anna Widerberg
Public Relations............ Jim Macedone
Membership.................Wendy Stauffer

Principal........................Mr. Kim Roper
1901 North 2300 West

Lehi, Utah 84043
(801) 768-0335

Sign Up
School newsletters will be sent by 
email.  To receive email information, 
send a request to NorthPointPTA@
gmail.com or sign the list in the office. 
No action is needed if you already 
receive our emails.  

Website
Check our school website at:
northpoint.alpineschools.com

Because of your support
Because of your support, the PTA was able 
to grant funds to the school to purchase 
the risers for the stage that allowed parents 
to better see students during the fabulous 
school Program, “What a Wonderful 
World.”  Thank you Mr. Roper for your 
planning & insight into what would be a 
benefit to our school.  We also purchased 
a microphone head set to supplement the 
sound system for the musicals.  

There has also been a request for a PTA 
grant to purchase the school a Digital 

Piano.  We will be voting on this at our next 
PTA Meeting, Wednesday, May 7th at 9:30 
am in the Kiva.  

Thank you of making these grants an 
option.  Continue to show support by 
volunteering at school & contributing 
what you can at our fundraisers.  We have 
wonderful kids, parents, teachers & staff 
here at North Point!

We have our final PTA Board Meeting 
Wednesday, May 7 at 9:30 am in the Kiva.  
If you have served on the PTA Board this 
year, please come to receive a small gift of 
appreciation for your service.  New board 
members for next year should try to attend 
as well.  We would like to introduce you at 
the meeting.  

Anyone else is welcome to attend to hear 
about all the great things that are going on 
at school.  See you then:).

Calendar Events:
Utah PTA Convention- Thursday, May 15 - 
Friday, May 16 at BYU.

Field Day is coming May 28th.  We will 
need parent volunteers to help run the 
activities.  Watch for a sign up to be 
emailed.  

Last day of school is Friday, May 30th.  
Have a GREAT Summer!

Final PTA Meeting of the school year

Thank the Room Parents! Fun Run
A huge thanks to all the Room Parents 
this year! there were great parties, extra 
classroom help & organizing, and lots 
of wonderful things done for teacher 
appreciation week!! 

Thanks so much! 

Thank you Jeni Droubay & Karen Russell 
for organizing a fantastic Fun Run - 
Fundraising Event!  Thank you to the many 
volunteers who helped with booths, food, 
set-up/clean-up.  It was a great success & 
fun for all that participated.  Thank you 
parents for your support. 
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May 2014

Memorial Day:
NO SCHOOL

9:30am 
NP PTA Board 
Meeting

Field Day End of year 
Assembly

Last Day of 
School!

WE DELIVER
Exceptional Parents & Teacher that

work together for the well-being 
&

success of children, who are our

LEADERS OF 
TOMORROW

How are we doing?

Summer Vacation -->

PTA Convention

PTA Needs Assessment
Please take a few minutes to let us know 
how we are doing.  Here is a link for a 
survey that will help PTA volunteers know 
how to better serve the needs at our school.  
Fill out the online survey by clicking here:

or go to this link:
https://docs.google.com/
forms/d/1BgHmIBy_
QLmF2zhg7rGwcgfuE01zYr3GEm7aNjE/
viewform?usp=send_form

First Wednesday

Our North Point PTA 

meetings are held on the first 

Wednesday of every month 

at 9:30am in the Kiva.
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Have a great
summer!

The last day of school 
is Friday, May 30.  


